
 

 

 
TO:  Visiting Teams/Fans 
FROM:  Archbishop Bergan Catholic School 
DATE:  September 2, 2020 
RE:  GAME DAY COVID-19 PROTOCOLS 
 
Location:  ST. PATRICK’S AUDITORIUM, 421 N. Union St., Fremont, NE 68025 
 

1. DUE TO THE VERY LIMITED SEATING CAPACITY OF ST. PATRICK’S AUDITORIUM, 
NO SPECTATORS WILL BE ALLOWED AT GAMES PLAYED IN THAT FACILITY. 

2. ONLY ESSENTIAL PERSONNEL WILL BE ALLOWED TO ENTER THE FACILITY 
(Coaches, players, officials, event staff) 

3. MASKS AND TEMPERATURE CHECKS ARE REQUIRED FOR ANYONE ENTERING THE 
FACILITY.  All players, coaches, and officials will enter the auditorium through the main 
entry on the east side of the building. Social distancing restrictions should be observed at all 
times. 

4. While in the facility, players, coaches and officials should wear masks at all times unless 
involved in warm-ups or in the game, in which case masks are optional. 

5. Essential personnel only on team benches.  TEAMS WILL NOT SWITCH BENCHES 
BETWEEN SETS. The Bergan bench will be to the east of the scorer’s table, and the visiting 
team bench will be to the west of the scorer’s table.  Social distancing should be observed 
by players and coaches on the bench.  Benches have markings to serve as guides for social 
distancing.  

6. Players not involved in the game being played should be supervised, observe social 
distancing restrictions, and wear masks. 

7. No pre- or post-game handshakes. 

8. Restrooms are available at the St. Patrick’s Auditorium.  Masks should be worn at all times. 

9. There will be no concession stand available at the St. Patrick’s Auditorium. 

10. There will be no locker room available at the St. Patrick’s Auditorium.  Visiting teams will 
need to come dressed and ready to play. 

11. SPECTATORS/PARENTS WILL NOT BE ALLOWED INTO THE FACILITY AFTER THE 
GAME, and everyone should maintain social distancing while exiting the building 


